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States Greffe: Scrutiny  

 
Senator Lyndon Farnham 
Deputy Chief Minister 
By Email 
 
21st April 2022 
 

Dear Deputy Chief Minister, 

 

Our Hospital Project – updated timeline   

As the end of this term of office approaches, the Future Hospital Review Panel would request 
an update on the following aspects of the Our Hospital Project. 

The Panel is aware – and has indicated below – that some projected dates are dependent on 
the success or otherwise of the Our Hospital planning application but would be grateful if you 
could supply the assumptions that you have made. You will also be aware that the Panel has 
written to the Minister for the Environment in relation to the potential timing of his decision on 
the application.  

Financial update 

• Please provide the latest financial update for the Our Hospital Project. 

Our Hospital Political Oversight Group Minutes 

• Please provide, in confidence, the minutes and associated briefings and discussion 
papers for meetings since 29th October 2021 (the last date for which minutes have 
been supplied). 

Relocation to Les Quennevais 

• An update on progress of any works to date (or proposed prior to the appointment of 
the new Council of Ministers). 

• An update on the move of any healthcare functions to date (or proposed prior to the 
appointment of the new Council of Ministers). 

Main build 

• Please provide an update on the contract process and confirmation of the decision that 
contracts will be signed following the appointment of the new Council of Ministers – 
not before.  

• Please provide the projected date for the full business case to be presented if the 
planning application is successful. 

Overdale demolition application 
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• Please provide confirmation of the next steps for the appeal of this application and the 
associated timeline. It is the Panel’s understanding that the notice of appeal presented 
on 8 April 2022. 

Our Hospital Project team 

• The timeline and intended process to appoint Our Hospital Project director in both the 
scenario that the current planning application is successful and the scenario that it is 
not. 

• Please provide clarity on what the ongoing requirement will be for a Clinical Director 
for the Our Hospital Project and what that role will entail in both the scenario that the 
current planning application is successful and the scenario that it is not. 

• Please provide the budgeted costs for each role. 

The Panel would be grateful for a response to be provided as soon as possible and by no later 
than the close of business on Wednesday 27th April 2022. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Senator Kristina Moore 
Chair 
Future Hospital Review Panel 
 


